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Dear Families 
 
Thursday 5th October was World Teacher Day. 
Thank you to all you amazing Castle Teachers! 
We see you, going above and beyond for your 
students to ensure their needs are met and they 
can learn in the best way possible.  

Parents Evening Monday 9th October  

Staff are looking forward to seeing you at the 
Parents’ Consultation Evening on Monday 9th 
October 2023 between 4.00pm and 6.20pm. 
 
The consultation will last for 10 minutes, please 
follow the link below to indicate your preferred 
appointment time and we will do our best to 
accommodate your wishes. Time slots will be on a 
first come – first served basis, so please do this as 
soon as possible and by Friday 6th October at the 
latest.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/CMmKyDMdAZ 
 
 

Edinburgh Class News 
In Edinburgh class we have been making the most 
of the warm weather and spending lots of time 
outside. At school we had been using the 
accessible bikes in the playground. We all really 
enjoy the feeling of the wind on our faces while 
we ride around. As well as being a lovely sensory 
experience using the accessible trikes allows our 
students to work on their physical targets.  

As a class one of our goals is to explore new 
environments and learn to manage new sensory 
experiences. Trips out of school are a great 
chance to work on these skills. Last week we had 
a lovely walk around Milton country park. On our 

walk we were looking out for wildlife and 
listening to the different nature sounds we could 
recognise around us. Everyone had a lovely time!  
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Squirrels Class News 

Squirrels class have been having lots of fun 
learning about the story ‘The royal Picnic’ written 
by Lisa Thompson which you can find on reading 
eggs.  

In Attention Building we have been smashing 
some pretend cakes and having a turn to be the 
king. The children have loved taking turns during 
our story to bring the items to the party and 
listening carefully to the story for the prompts.  

Squirrels class have been super busy so far this 
half term and we are so proud of how they have 
settled in and the progress they have made. 

Well done, Squirrels! 

 

 

 

NCS Trip 

The sixth form pupils had an amazing time on the 
NCS residential. We did lots of indoor and 
outdoor activities and learnt many new skills.  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

For Sale 

Convaid Cruiser size 14, lightweight (13kg), 
foldable  and very manoeuvrable supporting children 
up to 45kg. It is crash tested and comes with a basket 
and harness. 

£500 ono 

Please contact jessicamagnus@hotmail.com 

 

 

Best wishes  
Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall  

Headteacher 


